
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Regulated Information – Insider Information 

 
Lievegem, October 6, 2021 – 07:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
 

Ter Beke Group is in ongoing talks to acquire Imperial Meat Products in 

Belgium and Stegeman in the Netherlands 

 
 
 
 
Ter Beke confirms it is in ongoing talks with the shareholders of Imperial-Stegeman regarding the 
potential purchase of 100% of the share capital of Imperial Meat Products VOF and Stegeman B.V. 
 
At this stage it is uncertain whether or not a transaction will happen. Ter Beke will communicate if and 
when further information becomes available.  

 
 
 
 
Contact 
 
Contact for any questions regarding this press release:  
 
Piet Sanders°      Yves Regniers° 
CEO       CFO 
Tel. +32 9 370 13 17         Tel. +32 9 370 13 17 
piet.sanders@terbeke.be     yves.regniers@terbeke.be 
 
 
° Permanent representative of Leading for Growth BV  ° Permanent representative of ESROH BV 

 
This press release can also be consulted on the Investor Relations section of our Website. 
(www.terbeke.com). 
 
Go to www.terbeke.com for more information about Ter Beke. 
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